400 Chestnut Street Tower II

May 20, 1981

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr, Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. STN 50-566
Tranessee Valley Authority ) 50=-567

Euclosed for your infoermation are six copies of TVA's March 1981
Sociceconomic Monitoring and Mitigation Aeport for the Yellow Creek
Nucl =~ Plant. This report was prepared as required by the final
environmental statement, Section 4.5.2.5, issued by the NRC in
November 1977. Continuing information will be provided on a
semiannual basis.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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“T‘/ L. M. Mills, Manager \
Nuclear Hegulation and S;tety
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